
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 7th November 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I showed a new parent around the school first thing on Monday morning – she couldn’t believe 
how focused all the children were straight after the half term break.  The children certainly 
keep us on our toes! 
It would be lovely to see some of you at the Salhouse v Coltishall football match being held at 
school on Friday at 3pm.  And, of course, we look forward to meeting all of you at the parent 
consultation meetings next week – if you haven’t made an appointment please speak to 
Hannah in the office. 
 
Enjoy the fireworks! 
 

 
Next Week 

 
Tuesday 8th November – Heron’s music 

assembly Heron’s parents welcome from 9am 

Looking ahead 
 

Monday 14th November – Flu immunisations 
 

Friday 18th November – Children in Need  
 
Friday 25th November – Green House Cake 

Sale 
   

Monday 21st November – Individual and 
sibling photographs   

 
Monday 5th December – Christingle  

 
Wednesday December 7th – Reception, Year 
1 and Year 2 Christmas Nativities 10am and 

2pm (details to follow) 
 

Friday 9th December – Christmas lunch 
(menu to follow) 

 
Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper 

Day for Save the Children 
 

Friday 9th December – FOSS Christmas 
Fayre 

 
Monday 12th December – Hippodrome Circus 

whole school trip  
 

Friday 16th December – FOSS non uniform 
 
 

Tomorrow – Friday 4th November 
 

Order as the hot option on Pupil Asset or 
during class registration 

 

 
 

Girls and Boys Football Salhouse vs Coltishall 
Parents welcome to watch from 3pm 

 
 

Attendance Policy 
 

We have updated the attendance policy on our website the following link will take you to it. 
 

http://www.salhouseschool.co.uk/policies/ 

 

http://www.salhouseschool.co.uk/policies/


Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 7th November 
 

FOSS – AGM - TONIGHT 
 

FOSS are holding their AGM tonight at 7.30pm 
 

This will be held in the school hall. 
 

Please come along to support FOSS, everyone is welcome. 
 

Thank you! 
 

FOSS have made it possible for the school to buy some much needed new globes.   Teachers 
and children can’t wait to start using them, thank you FOSS. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

School Sport Kit 
 
 

We are missing a lot of school football and sports kit. This would have been worn by children 
when they have represented Salhouse School at a sports event. 

 
 Please can we ask you to check if you have any at home and return it to school. The kit is 

expensive and the school can’t afford to replace it. 
 

 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 
 

 


